
1

Patrick Carney

From: BHS <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 4:45 PM
To: Patrick Carney
Subject: PTSO Welcome Back

  

CAUTION:    This email originated from outside of the organization.   Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious or potentially dangerous emails using the "Phish 
Alert Button".  

  

Welcome Back, Barracuda Families, 

  

We are looking forward to another great year at Beachside High School!  As your PTSO 
(Parent Teacher Student Organization) President, I am thrilled to welcome all new and 
returning Beachside families.   

  

As the PTSO President, my primary goal is to foster a strong partnership between parents, 
teachers, and students.  I believe that open communication and collaboration are key to 
achieving our shared objectives.  Your involvement, ideas and feedback are invaluable in 
shaping the activities we organize for the benefit of our students. 

  

We have planned several exciting events for the staff and the students.  Students will enjoy 
quarterly Popcorn Days at lunch and our first ever Beach Bash to celebrate rising Juniors 
in May.  We will host our Third Annual Chili Cook-off and Super Bowl Party for the 
staff.  These are just a few of the activities we have planned this year. 

  

Our loftiest goal this year is to raise funds for a sunshade in the courtyard.  Please stay 
connected with us on Facebook and Instagram so that you can learn how to help us with 
this goal.  
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Finally, we could not do anything without the support of our sponsors and parents like 
you.  When you join the PTSO, you’re supporting the staff and every student at Beachside.   

  

We hope you will join us at our first meeting on September 10th at 6:30p.m. in the 
cafeteria.  I am eager to connect with all of you.  Together, we can make a positive impact 
and contribute to the success of Beachside.  We are looking forward to an exciting year!  

  

You can join the PTSO here: https://beachsidehighptso.square.site/membership#eJvdns 

  

Warm Regards, 

Dawn Geevers 

President  

Beachside High School PTSO 
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